
 

 

 

8 August 2018  

 

Thank you! 

Our school has always been blessed with parents 

who are involved and show their support. Thank 

you for the wonderful baked goodies that are sent 

with every cake sale, the money sent for the book 

sale yesterday and the bicycles sent for our 

preschoolers last Friday (see our website for 

stacks of pictures).  

Your cooperation goes such a long way in making 

beautiful memories for our children. Well done.  

 

Laduuuma… 

Our young soccer boys are scheduled for a mini match next week 

Friday afternoon. Coach Devin has arranged a game between Solid 

Foundations and Solid Beginnings Gr 1 and 2 during normal soccer 

hours after school at Laerskool Mooifontein’s grounds. Enjoy! 

 

 

 

Lending a hand and claiming the land… 

A parent suggested in our recent survey that we appeal 

to the parents of our school who perhaps work for the 

Ekhurhuleni North Municipality to assist us in our quest 

for the closing of the storm water drain adjacent to our 

school and for obtaining legal lease rights for use of 

this land. As mentioned, we have applied three times, 

but our application has lost its way yet again.  

If you are able to assist us in this regard, we welcome 

any additional wisdom and muscle! 

 

Tuck and hotdog vouchers… 

Another smart suggestion made by a parent in our recent survey is 

that we supply tuck/hotdog vouchers to parents to avoid the 

scramble for R10 and R20 notes each Friday. We think this is a 

fabulous idea! If you would like to purchase vouchers from our 

school you are welcome to pay into the normal school fees account 

and use your child’s name and “tuck vouchers” as a reference. Once 

we have received POP we will supply your child with the vouchers that you can keep stored 

at home and grab whenever necessary.  



 

Mickey Mouse reading programme… 

Sorry, we will only be exchanging book-bags next week 

Friday again. If you find yourself in a world of fictional 

frustration, please consider visiting the Birchleigh North 

library before then!  

Remember to give us feedback if any of the books in your 

bag are damaged… 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform 

 

There still won’t be any preschool homework words for next week as we will only be 

sending out emails again on Monday.   

 

Remember that school is closed TOMORROW (Woman’s Day) and Friday 

(GDE school holiday – After Care will be open). Enjoy the long weekend. 

PLEASE WILL OUR AFTER CARE PUPILS USE THE GATE ON KORHAAN 

STREET ONLY ON FRIDAY. THANKS.  

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Solid Foundations Staff  
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